
GCSANC Field Workshop at Sequoyah CC 
Hosted by Terry Grasso 

Above: Jim Clark of Horticultural 
Science talks trees. 

At right: Walt Boy sen painting used in 
Masterplanning 

John Harbottle in the stylish ASGCA Blazer Grasso receives plaque for hosting the workshop 



Pictured Above: David Steel 
describes drainage work on #78 

At right: Workshop attendees get 
out in the field 

Below: Attendees had a great 
day to get out and learn 

Did You Know? 

In November 1932, Dr. Alister McKenzie was 
the guest speaker at the GCSANC meeting at 
Monterey Peninsula C.C. 




